Ted Neugebauer

From: Bushnell, Brandon@Waterboards <Brandon.Bushnell@Waterboards.ca.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 11:57 AM

To: Ted Neugebauer

Subject: RE: [External] Austin Vineyards (APN 942-030-011) - OWTS 1500 GPD System
Hello Ted,

The San Diego Water Board is fine with this project proceeding as you described. Below are the project specifics you
described:

e All winery process water will be handled separately from the domestic wastewater. It will be tanked and hauled
offsite as needed.
e The OWTS proposed will be very similar to the OWTS constructed at the De Portola Winery.
e An application for a WDR for the OWTS will be submitted to the San Diego Water Board that includes:
o Form 200
o Application fee
o Report of waste discharge containing the technical information and specifications for the system and
documenting how the discharge will comply with all water quality objectives established for the
hydrologic area where the discharge occurs.

Respectfully,

Brandon Bushnell

Water Resource Control Engineer

Groundwater Sustainability and Protection Unit
San Diego Regional Water Quality Control Board
(619) 521-8044
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From: Ted Neugebauer <ted@tvwinerymanagement.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 10:59 AM

To: Bushnell, Brandon@Waterboards <Brandon.Bushnell@Waterboards.ca.gov>
Subject: RE: Austin Vineyards (APN 942-030-011) - OWTS 1500 GPD System

EXTERNAL:

Hi Brandon,



